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January 2021 Newsletter 

Happy New Year!! Hope everyone had a Merry Christmas!!!! 

At the December 14th city council meeting, the council voted to 
decrease the alley maintenance fund. It will now be $3.00 per 
month on your monthly bill. 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION!! 

I will keep you informed on the future of our annual vet clinic. At 
this time, we can not schedule one due to a leave of absence of 
Dr. VanMeter. 2021 tags will be for sale after January 1st• March 
1st will still be the deadline for getting your tags and making sure 
you have proof of rabies vaccination for your animals. Sunflower 
vet is still operating but only Dr. VanMeter does the vet clinics. 
You can still take your animals there for vaccinations if they are 
your vet choice. Animal tags are still $3.00, and the fine is still 
$1.00 per week after March pt_ Dustin has been making a list of 
all dogs he see's and I have been checking to see if they are 
registered. I have found that there are several animals in town 
who have never been registered. If you do not come in, you will 
be hearing from the city. All animals must be registered and 
have rabies vaccinations to live in the city limits. A citation with 
a $50.00 fine and a court date will be written if the animals are 
not properly registered. 

Article 2. Cats and Dogs 


